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From The Director

27 July 1983

O-Alans
Dear Pr%sor Bloom,

The Committee on Safety of Medicine cons:iuered the AIDS
question last Thursday and Friday and endorsed the
recommendations that came from the Sub-Committee, as briefly
set out in the attached paper. The Chairman of the committee,
Sir Abraham Goldberg, asked me to convey his thanks and those
of the committee to you for the help you gave.

I am afraid that it is necessary to ask that the
recommendations remain confidential, largely because of the
commercial implications.

Many thanks for your help.

Yours sinceraly,

GRO-C

. chsm,td

Professor A L Bloom
Department of Haematology
University Hospital of wWales
Cardiff CF4 4XN
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